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                  Mass Times:

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am

All will be lived streamed.

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  10:00am

All Masses are live-streamed

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday

of each month except July & August

17955 Leslie Street
Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4
PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparishne@

archtoronto.org

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:       905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register, forms are availableIf you would like to register, forms are available
at the church entrance or the parish office. at the church entrance or the parish office. 

Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of
address, please inform the Parish office.address, please inform the Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after MassFr. Roy Roberts after Mass

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator

Baptisms, First Communions & Confirmations ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Monday to Thursday 9am to 4pm

Friday 9am to 1pm

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults &

Children of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to

all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation
Fully Insured,
Guaranteed

many years experience
Walter

905.251.5826

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net

Current tutoring is online due to Covid

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director

Jamie Prichard, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Thirty-First Sunday of Ordinary Time

October 30, 2022

Specializing inSpecializing in
Gift Baskets & Party PlattersGift Baskets & Party Platters

Five locations to serve you.Five locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon

869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge
55 Queen St. S, Tottenham55 Queen St. S, Tottenham
17600 Yonge St, Newmarket17600 Yonge St, Newmarket

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business

Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT

320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3
905-898-3012

SPOT

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING

FOR ALL YOUR

BUILDING NEEDS!

OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-5, Saturday  7-3, 
            Sunday closed

ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

905-775-4861

WE DELIVER!

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

SPOT

Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@iaprivatewealth.ca

 Successful investing begins
 with good advice
 TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
 FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING

 Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc,
 Sr. Investment Advisor
 17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
 Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

DEB HARBOUR
Sales Representative

Certified Senior
Real Estate Specialist (SRES)

Service You Deserve

905-252-8037

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space

FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

deb@debharbour.ca
www.DebHarbour.ca

SPOT

Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!
If you would like to register, forms are available

at the church entrance or the parish office. 
Parishioners with a change of

address, please inform the Parish office.
Envelopes may also be
acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

St. Elizabeth Seton Parish

"Cheerfulness prepares a glorious mind
for all the noblest acts."

                                                                                                        St. Elizabeth Seton

f. perciballi contracting ltd

mini bin disposal services
24/7     "Established 1981"     Same Day Service

 416-989-0564  

 www.fpcontracting.ca  

Garbage

4 Yard to 25 Yard Containers

Soil/Concrete/Asphalt

5 Yard, 8 Yard Containers

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES
REPRESENTATIVE

WANTED



Let us pray for the sick... 

 

Announcements and Events…   Announcements and Events……. 

Alana Brown-Wallace 
Betty Loft 
Bruce Firth  
Kyle Elkie              

Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 

Donna Stea-Cutting 
Andy Dube 

Elizabeth Ryan 
Matteo Savella 

Gerber Aparicio 

E. Turnbull 
Paul Jennas 

Rose Marie Scott 
Wanda Tolazzi 

Sean Coen 
Cathy Murphy 
Chad Buckley 
Ana Apareció 

J. Gole 
Thomas Lauber  

Anna Zaryczanska
Jake Tallon 

Carmen Baldacchino 
Mervin Correa 
Leo Cadia Vaz 
Laura Rostron 
Trice Hawkins 
Carole Carter 

Lawrence Cooper 
Richard Ayson 
Gina Santagato 
Alexis Carvajal 
Jose Fonseca

 

.Remembrance Vespers 
It is almost that time of year again—November - the 
month of remembering those who have gone before 
us.  Each year we remember them in prayer.  The 
CWG is hosting an Evening Prayer by candlelight on 
Sunday November 27th at 7pm.   Details to follow. 

St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Elves 
 

Now that Thanksgiving is over, we can expect        
retailers to start gearing up for the Christmas season 
much to the chagrin of most of us who are still    
hanging on to every bit of nice weather and calm    
before the Christmas rush. The volunteers of the   
Giving Tree and the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
Christmas program are also    
starting to gear up. Stay tuned for 
more details next week. 

Betsy’s Boutique 
There is only 1 week until our Bazaar.     
Everything on our booth is handmade and   
donated by our fellow parishioners. We really 

appreciate your support. Please remember to donate to 
Betsy's Boutique any hand made items or preserves. If 
you have any questions call Maureen                            
905-853-2911.  We will gladly pick up or 
you can drop off at the church hall Friday 
November 4th from 2 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

CWG CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
 

Saturday, November 5, 2022  
9 am to 2 pm  
in Seton Hall 

 

Lots of fun for the whole family including Hot Lunches, 
Bake Table, Hourly Turkey Draws, Local Crafters,  
Country Store, Betsy's Boutique and Pictures with    

Santa!  We hope that you can join us for a wonderful 
day of fellowship within our Parish   community. 

 
We will be accepting generally used goods for the CWG 
Country Store that can be dropped off at Seton Hall on 

Friday, November 4, 2022 from 2pm to 8pm. The items 
must be in good condition that will be sold at the CWG 
Christmas Bazaar. We can not accept large items like 

home appliances.  We appreciate your donations. 
 

As part of the Bake Table, we will be handing out Pie 
Plates after the weekend masses on October 29/30. The 
Pie Plates can be returned on Friday, November 4, 2022 
from 2pm to 8pm or the morning of  November 5, 2022 
with a baked item that will be sold at the Bake Table at 

the CWG Christmas Bazaar.  We appreciate your        
delicious baked goods. 

 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 

Hallowe’en Candies for Kids 
Once again we are sponsoring our 
“Candies for Kids”.  We invite you to 
share a bit of your Hallowe’en stash with 
children who do not have the opportunity 
to enjoy this activity.  If you have any extra 
goodies that you can share then please drop them off in 
the Church foyer anytime between November 1st to 
the 14th.  The candies will be delivered to “Canadian 
Food for Children” an organization started by Dr. Simone. 

Faith, Love and Loss Book Launch was 
an endeavour that involved the help of 
many people. We are grateful for their 
support and for all the people who 
stopped by the parish hall for              
refreshments and ‘a copy of the book’.  

We hope you enjoy our story! 

The 2022-2023 Living with 
Christ  Missals  a nd the  

Children’s  Missals w ill be 
available mid November.  $5.00 
for the adult  missal and $7.00 

for the children's missal.  

Mass Intentions      

 Ruminations …. 

October 23rd 
Offertory   $3,725.18 
SES Building  $     85.00 
 
 

Month of  October PAG                   
(Pre-authorized Giving) 
Sunday Offertory $4,372.00 
SES Building Fund $   322.00  
ShareLife  $   465.00 

It seems to me that Hallowe’ens growing up were more inclined to 
inclement weather.  Whenever the discussions of costumes came up, 
there was always a consideration of whether or not the winter jacket 
or snowsuit would fit into whatever the design was.  When making 
the rounds it was hard to find a house where the people didn’t know 
who you were or whose you were.  The option of squeaking in a    
second visit for more candy was next to impossible.  There were 
some fringe benefits to a small town.  The ’locals’ would sometimes 
have a special stash of candies to the kids in the               
neighbourhood.  Lots of kids were jealous when we showed off our 
candy apples to their haul of rockets, or molasses kisses.  Any fruit 
that we got, which by the way was almost at the bottom of the list for 
desirability, only topping black licorice which ended up in a trading 
pile.  Back in the good ol’ days, we in the Catholic schools got the 
day after off, the day for which Hallowe’en was a preparation eve, 
the Solemnity of All Saints.  There were no real memorable            
costumes that I remember any of us wearing.  I just remember using 
pillowcases to carry our loot.  When we were old enough to make the 
rounds on our own, we had permission to cross Main Street to the 
other side of town.  Most of the people on that shadier side of town 
knew us as well, so there were no worries.  Typical of homes with 
school aged children were the construction paper pumpkin and bat 
decorations festooning the windows, but if the truth be known, most 
of the jack-o-lanterns, all aglow with candlelight, were rather run of 
the mill or pedestrian designs.  My dad would have none of 
that.  Long before it was popular, dad would spend hours carving 
out and painting the scariest faces on the pumpkin, complete with 
Spock ears protruding out of the side to make it even more            
hideous.  The design around the pumpkin was made dim to         
highlight the pumpkin glow.  Every year it was a topic of               
conversation.  Kids coming to the door would scoot over to the front 
window to get a better glimpse.  Parents who usually remained on 
the road while their trick or treaters run from house to house, would 
make a point of coming up and commenting on the masterpiece.  I 
am sure dad took a modicum of pride in the reactions, but what    
really thrilled him was our reaction.  Before ever a trick or treater 
called at our door, we all gathered as dad lit the candle to mark that 
we were open for business.  It was a ritual of the highest degree.    
Accompanied by deserved hoots and howls and running outside to 
see the scary decoration from the same perspective as the           
passers-by.  There may be a tweak here, or an adjustment there, but 
once we were all satisfied, Hallowe’en began.  I’m not sure when 
that side of the fun waned, or when 
carving the pumpkin became 
someone else’s responsibility, and I 
only recall seeing pictures of the 
different jack-o-lanterns. It strikes 
me that in his own indomitable 
way, dad elevated Hallowe’en to a 
true family event.   
        

Happy All  Hallows’ Eve.  
                                                       

                                                    Fr. Roy   

Ukrainian Relief 
Fund:    

 

In addition to praying for the           
situation, parishioners can contribute 
to the Ukrainian Relief Fund, which 
the Archdiocese has established to 

help suffering Ukrainians.  
 

Parishioner are able to contribute 
online by going to:  

www.archtoronto.org/en/
contact-us/donations/donate-

pages/donate-to-humanitarian-
relief/ 

Monday, October 31st 
10am: Lillian Senger 
Req. by:  Jim & Janice Senger 
 
Tuesday, November 1st 
10am:  Frank Kelly 
Req. by:  John & Wilma Bloye 
 
Wednesday, November 2nd 
10am: All Souls 
Req. by:   
 
Thursday, November 3rd 
10am: Bill McDonnell 
Req. by:  John & Wilma Bloye 

 

Your Cancelled Stamps 
are Valuable 

 

Your cancelled stamps can make a       
difference.  Christmas cards may soon be 
arriving!  Please donate your stamps in 
the box located in the   foyer of the church 
or by dropping them by the parish         
office. The money raised from the sale of 
the postage stamps goes to the Canadian 
Food for Children Mission Fund.  



Let us pray for the sick... 

 

Announcements and Events…   Announcements and Events……. 

Alana Brown-Wallace 
Betty Loft 
Bruce Firth  
Kyle Elkie              

Kathleen Todesco 
Joshua Perek 

Donna Stea-Cutting 
Andy Dube 

Elizabeth Ryan 
Matteo Savella 

Gerber Aparicio 

E. Turnbull 
Paul Jennas 

Rose Marie Scott 
Wanda Tolazzi 

Sean Coen 
Cathy Murphy 
Chad Buckley 
Ana Apareció 

J. Gole 
Thomas Lauber  

Anna Zaryczanska
Jake Tallon 

Carmen Baldacchino 
Mervin Correa 
Leo Cadia Vaz 
Laura Rostron 
Trice Hawkins 
Carole Carter 

Lawrence Cooper 
Richard Ayson 
Gina Santagato 
Alexis Carvajal 
Jose Fonseca

 

.Remembrance Vespers 
It is almost that time of year again—November - the 
month of remembering those who have gone before 
us.  Each year we remember them in prayer.  The 
CWG is hosting an Evening Prayer by candlelight on 
Sunday November 27th at 7pm.   Details to follow. 

St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Elves 
 

Now that Thanksgiving is over, we can expect        
retailers to start gearing up for the Christmas season 
much to the chagrin of most of us who are still    
hanging on to every bit of nice weather and calm    
before the Christmas rush. The volunteers of the   
Giving Tree and the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 
Christmas program are also    
starting to gear up. Stay tuned for 
more details next week. 

Betsy’s Boutique 
There is only 1 week until our Bazaar.     
Everything on our booth is handmade and   
donated by our fellow parishioners. We really 

appreciate your support. Please remember to donate to 
Betsy's Boutique any hand made items or preserves. If 
you have any questions call Maureen                            
905-853-2911.  We will gladly pick up or 
you can drop off at the church hall Friday 
November 4th from 2 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

CWG CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
 

Saturday, November 5, 2022  
9 am to 2 pm  
in Seton Hall 

 

Lots of fun for the whole family including Hot Lunches, 
Bake Table, Hourly Turkey Draws, Local Crafters,  
Country Store, Betsy's Boutique and Pictures with    

Santa!  We hope that you can join us for a wonderful 
day of fellowship within our Parish   community. 

 
We will be accepting generally used goods for the CWG 
Country Store that can be dropped off at Seton Hall on 

Friday, November 4, 2022 from 2pm to 8pm. The items 
must be in good condition that will be sold at the CWG 
Christmas Bazaar. We can not accept large items like 

home appliances.  We appreciate your donations. 
 

As part of the Bake Table, we will be handing out Pie 
Plates after the weekend masses on October 29/30. The 
Pie Plates can be returned on Friday, November 4, 2022 
from 2pm to 8pm or the morning of  November 5, 2022 
with a baked item that will be sold at the Bake Table at 

the CWG Christmas Bazaar.  We appreciate your        
delicious baked goods. 

 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 

Hallowe’en Candies for Kids 
Once again we are sponsoring our 
“Candies for Kids”.  We invite you to 
share a bit of your Hallowe’en stash with 
children who do not have the opportunity 
to enjoy this activity.  If you have any extra 
goodies that you can share then please drop them off in 
the Church foyer anytime between November 1st to 
the 14th.  The candies will be delivered to “Canadian 
Food for Children” an organization started by Dr. Simone. 

Faith, Love and Loss Book Launch was 
an endeavour that involved the help of 
many people. We are grateful for their 
support and for all the people who 
stopped by the parish hall for              
refreshments and ‘a copy of the book’.  

We hope you enjoy our story! 

The 2022-2023 Living with 
Christ  Missals  a nd the  

Children’s  Missals w ill be 
available mid November.  $5.00 
for the adult  missal and $7.00 

for the children's missal.  

Mass Intentions      

 Ruminations …. 

October 23rd 
Offertory   $3,725.18 
SES Building  $     85.00 
 
 

Month of  October PAG                   
(Pre-authorized Giving) 
Sunday Offertory $4,372.00 
SES Building Fund $   322.00  
ShareLife  $   465.00 

It seems to me that Hallowe’ens growing up were more inclined to 
inclement weather.  Whenever the discussions of costumes came up, 
there was always a consideration of whether or not the winter jacket 
or snowsuit would fit into whatever the design was.  When making 
the rounds it was hard to find a house where the people didn’t know 
who you were or whose you were.  The option of squeaking in a    
second visit for more candy was next to impossible.  There were 
some fringe benefits to a small town.  The ’locals’ would sometimes 
have a special stash of candies to the kids in the               
neighbourhood.  Lots of kids were jealous when we showed off our 
candy apples to their haul of rockets, or molasses kisses.  Any fruit 
that we got, which by the way was almost at the bottom of the list for 
desirability, only topping black licorice which ended up in a trading 
pile.  Back in the good ol’ days, we in the Catholic schools got the 
day after off, the day for which Hallowe’en was a preparation eve, 
the Solemnity of All Saints.  There were no real memorable            
costumes that I remember any of us wearing.  I just remember using 
pillowcases to carry our loot.  When we were old enough to make the 
rounds on our own, we had permission to cross Main Street to the 
other side of town.  Most of the people on that shadier side of town 
knew us as well, so there were no worries.  Typical of homes with 
school aged children were the construction paper pumpkin and bat 
decorations festooning the windows, but if the truth be known, most 
of the jack-o-lanterns, all aglow with candlelight, were rather run of 
the mill or pedestrian designs.  My dad would have none of 
that.  Long before it was popular, dad would spend hours carving 
out and painting the scariest faces on the pumpkin, complete with 
Spock ears protruding out of the side to make it even more            
hideous.  The design around the pumpkin was made dim to         
highlight the pumpkin glow.  Every year it was a topic of               
conversation.  Kids coming to the door would scoot over to the front 
window to get a better glimpse.  Parents who usually remained on 
the road while their trick or treaters run from house to house, would 
make a point of coming up and commenting on the masterpiece.  I 
am sure dad took a modicum of pride in the reactions, but what    
really thrilled him was our reaction.  Before ever a trick or treater 
called at our door, we all gathered as dad lit the candle to mark that 
we were open for business.  It was a ritual of the highest degree.    
Accompanied by deserved hoots and howls and running outside to 
see the scary decoration from the same perspective as the           
passers-by.  There may be a tweak here, or an adjustment there, but 
once we were all satisfied, Hallowe’en began.  I’m not sure when 
that side of the fun waned, or when 
carving the pumpkin became 
someone else’s responsibility, and I 
only recall seeing pictures of the 
different jack-o-lanterns. It strikes 
me that in his own indomitable 
way, dad elevated Hallowe’en to a 
true family event.   
        

Happy All  Hallows’ Eve.  
                                                       

                                                    Fr. Roy   

Ukrainian Relief 
Fund:    

 

In addition to praying for the           
situation, parishioners can contribute 
to the Ukrainian Relief Fund, which 
the Archdiocese has established to 

help suffering Ukrainians.  
 

Parishioner are able to contribute 
online by going to:  

www.archtoronto.org/en/
contact-us/donations/donate-

pages/donate-to-humanitarian-
relief/ 

Monday, October 31st 
10am: Lillian Senger 
Req. by:  Jim & Janice Senger 
 
Tuesday, November 1st 
10am:  Frank Kelly 
Req. by:  John & Wilma Bloye 
 
Wednesday, November 2nd 
10am: All Souls 
Req. by:   
 
Thursday, November 3rd 
10am: Bill McDonnell 
Req. by:  John & Wilma Bloye 

 

Your Cancelled Stamps 
are Valuable 

 

Your cancelled stamps can make a       
difference.  Christmas cards may soon be 
arriving!  Please donate your stamps in 
the box located in the   foyer of the church 
or by dropping them by the parish         
office. The money raised from the sale of 
the postage stamps goes to the Canadian 
Food for Children Mission Fund.  



20
7 

- 
1

Liturgical Publications    3171 LENWORTH DR.  #12  MISSISSAUGA, ON  L4X 2G6  1-800-268-2637

LuesbyLuesby
 Memorial Co. LtdMemorial Co. Ltd.

(since 1865)
93 Main St. S., Newmarket

905-895-4931

H E M P E N
Fine Jewellers

Designers & Goldsmiths Designers & Goldsmiths 
220 Main St.  905-895-6141

Patty Gallinger

Independent Beauty Consultant

                   18 Main St. Mt. Albert
                  905-473-5135

20
7 

- 
1

                  Mass Times:

Weekend Mass Schedule:

Saturday: 4:30pm                

Sunday: 9:00am & 11:00am

All will be lived streamed.

Weekday Mass Schedule: 

Monday to Thursday:  10:00am

All Masses are live-streamed

*Polish Mass: 5:00pm on the last Sunday

of each month except July & August

17955 Leslie Street
Newmarket, Ontario 

L3Y 9A4
PH: 905-853-5009

FAX: 905-853-9391

EMAIL:

st.elizabethseton@rogers.com

Website:

www.stelizabethsetonparishne@

archtoronto.org

St. Vincent de Paul Society:                    

                                             905-898-4264

                   Website: sjcses.blogspot.com

Catholic Community Services               

 of York Region:               905-770-7040

Catholic Cemeteries:       905-889-7467

St. John’s Cemetery                                  

                               905-898-4137 ext. 226

New Parishioner?
Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!

If you would like to register, forms are availableIf you would like to register, forms are available
at the church entrance or the parish office. at the church entrance or the parish office. 

Parishioners with a change ofParishioners with a change of
address, please inform the Parish office.address, please inform the Parish office.

Envelopes may also beEnvelopes may also be
acquired at the office.acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself toPlease introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after MassFr. Roy Roberts after Mass

Parish Schools

Good Shepherd School

905-895-0303              

     St. Elizabeth Seton School

      905-853-0340                    

       Our Lady of Good Counsel

      905-478-4242                    

       Sacred Heart High School

      905-895-3340                    

Parish Staff

Parish Administrator ~ Ann Lynch

Sacramental Coordinator

Baptisms, First Communions & Confirmations ~ Jennifer McAvoy

Rectory Administrator—Nancy Rojas

Regular Office Hours

Monday to Thursday 9am to 4pm

Friday 9am to 1pm

For those interested in the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults &

Children of Catechetical age please contact Fr. Roy Roberts

St. Elizabeth Seton ParishSt. Elizabeth Seton Parish

Roadhouse & Rose
F U N E R A L  H O M E
Playter Chapel | Family Owned & Operated

Traditional Funerals & Simple Cremation Services

Proud to offer a 10% discount to

all parish members

157 Main St., Newmarket  |  905-895-6631

www.roadhouseandrose.com

Free Estimates
Soffit•Fascia

Eavestrough• Roofing
Blow in Insulation
Fully Insured,
Guaranteed

many years experience
Walter

905.251.5826

Tutoring in High School Mathematics
J. Neil Gonsalves BSc. PhD.

Retired Head of Mathematics Department
ngonsalves@bell.net

Current tutoring is online due to Covid

H: 905-898-2986  C: 905-717-2998

524 Davis Drive, Newmarket

www.taylorfh.ca       905-898-2100905-898-2100

Taylor Funeral Home
Newmarket Chapel

Jason C. Ladd, Managing Funeral Director

Jamie Prichard, Pre-Planning Director

10% Discount to all Parishioners

Thirty-First Sunday of Ordinary Time

October 30, 2022

Specializing inSpecializing in
Gift Baskets & Party PlattersGift Baskets & Party Platters

Five locations to serve you.Five locations to serve you.
19101 Leslie St, Sharon19101 Leslie St, Sharon

869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket869 Mulock Dr, Newmarket
234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge234 Toronto St. S, Uxbridge
55 Queen St. S, Tottenham55 Queen St. S, Tottenham
17600 Yonge St, Newmarket17600 Yonge St, Newmarket

www.vincesmarket.comwww.vincesmarket.com

Wills • Powers of Attorney
Estates • Business

Real Estate
CHRISTINE BURCHETT

320 Harry Walker Pkwy. N., Unit 3
905-898-3012

SPOT

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home

905-889-7467

Sacrament of Baptism or Marriage: Please contact the office.

Sacrament of Reconciliation:

 Saturday ~ 3:00 - 3:30 pm
Or By Appointment

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

⇓

⇑

HWY 88
HWY 11

Bradford

Newmarket
Kar-Los

FOR THE CONTRACTOR
OR DO-IT-YOURSELFER

ONE STOP SHOPPING

FOR ALL YOUR

BUILDING NEEDS!

OPEN     Mon-Fri  7-5, Saturday  7-3, 
            Sunday closed

ON Hwy 11, 1 km S. of Bradford (W side)
VISIT OUR SHOWROOM

905-775-4861

WE DELIVER!

St. John Cemetery
Serving Parishes
in the local area

250 Old Main St North
905-898-4137 Ext 207

SPOT

Pastoral Team 

Fr. Roy Roberts, Pastor

Deacon Marian Pawliszko

Deacon Stephen Pitre

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637

SPOT

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

905-898-4228 ext. 117
email: owen.smith@iaprivatewealth.ca

 Successful investing begins
 with good advice
 TFSA, RRSP, RRIF, RESP, CASH ACCOUNTS
 FINANCIAL & ESTATE PLANNING

 Owen M. Smith, HBA, BSc,
 Sr. Investment Advisor
 17345 Leslie St., Suite 100
 Newmarket, Ontario  L3Y 0A4

DEB HARBOUR
Sales Representative

Certified Senior
Real Estate Specialist (SRES)

Service You Deserve

905-252-8037

Call

1-800-268-2637

for this space

FAMILY LAWYER
Susan Duggan
647-923-8062
dugganlaw.ca

deb@debharbour.ca
www.DebHarbour.ca

SPOT

Welcome to St. Elizabeth Seton!
If you would like to register, forms are available

at the church entrance or the parish office. 
Parishioners with a change of

address, please inform the Parish office.
Envelopes may also be
acquired at the office.

Please introduce yourself to
Fr. Roy Roberts after Mass!

St. Elizabeth Seton Parish

"Cheerfulness prepares a glorious mind
for all the noblest acts."

                                                                                                        St. Elizabeth Seton

f. perciballi contracting ltd

mini bin disposal services
24/7     "Established 1981"     Same Day Service

 416-989-0564  

 www.fpcontracting.ca  

Garbage

4 Yard to 25 Yard Containers

Soil/Concrete/Asphalt

5 Yard, 8 Yard Containers

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES
REPRESENTATIVE

WANTED




